From: michael clemens

Sent: Monday, August 3, 2020 5:29 PM

To: Randy Howard

Cc: Gina Rowsam; Jeff Harrell

Subject: RE: GVR Approval for a Shade Structure

m

ALERT: This message and sender come from outside Green Valley Recreation, Inc. If you did not expect this
message, proceed with caution. Verify the sender’s identity before performing any action, such as clicking on a link or
opening an attachment.

Randy,

The shade foundations are in the quote. A rebar cage in conjunction with concrete would
provide the foundation for threaded rod to be attached to the vertical poles for support of the
shade structure.

Mike

Michael Clemens
Vice President

GVR Pickleball Club
PO Box 845



